
Submitter: Tasha Webb 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB769 

As a home owner in Lane County, I support this. My home sits on 2 acres and we 

have had multiple cougars on our property each year. It feels unsafe to let kids play 

outside and worse to let them wait for the bus in the dark. our neighboring property 

has had 2 dogs killed by cougars.  one cougar was killed by a car in front of our 

home. A neighbor a few houses down lost several goats. Another, also several 

houses down has a returning pack of young cougars that go on her porch, there are 

4.  

  The population of cougars is out of control.  


